
The Ninth Workshop on

Numerical Ranges and Numerical Radii

Department of Mathematics, College of William and Mary

July 19 (Saturday) - July 21 (Monday), 2008.

Reported by Chi-Kwong Li

The Ninth workshop on “Numerical Ranges and Numerical Radii”, sponsored by the

College of William and Mary and endorsed by the International Linear Algebra Society,

was held on July 19-21, 2008, in conjunction with the The 19th International Workshop on

Operator Theory and its Applications, July 22-26, 2008. The workshop took place in Jones

Hall, where the mathematics department is located, of the College of William and Mary.

Twenty two talks on different aspects of numerical ranges and radii were given. See the

program and abstracts at

http://www.math.wm.edu/̃ ckli/08abs.pdf

for details. A workshop photo was taken in front of the Jones, see

http://www.math.wm.edu/̃ ckli/jpg/08wonra.jpg.

A workshop dinner took place in the evening on July 20 at the Wok “n” Roll restaurant.

There were about three dozen participants for the workshop from more than ten different

countries, see

http://www.math.wm.edu/̃ ckli/wonra08.html.

Similar to the previous meetings, participants exchanged ideas, results and problems on the

subject in a friendly atmosphere.
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